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TRANSCRIPTION 

Duncan Hall Has Interesting Biography 

Biographical material concerning Prof. H. Duncan Hall, formerly of the League of Nations 

Secretariat, who will speak in Ann Arbor at 4:15 Monday afternoon: in the Rackham 

lecture hall, reads almost like the itinery of a veteran globe trotter.  

Prof. Hall is noted as an author, publicist, and university, professor in addition to his high 

rank in the League of Nations. He received his training in several universities, including 

Sydney and Oxford, and has travelled and lectured in a number of countries.  

His book “The British Commonwealth of Nations” was published in 1920 and summed 

up the past development and forecast the main lines of future development. It received 

such popularity that it was reprinted in the London Times and he was asked by the 

World Peace Foundation in 1927 to collaborate with President A. Lawrence Lowell in a 

publication on the same title in 1927.  

In 1925 Prof. Hall was leader of the Australian delegation at the Institute of Pacific 

Relations and attended its conferences again in 1927 and 1939. After a year as professor 

of international affairs in the United States, including the Williamstown Institute of 

Politics and the Harris Institute, he was appointed in 1927 a high official of the League of 

nations and for the next 12 years filled important posts in the Secretariat at Geneva. He 

played a leading part in the building up of the world system of control over dangerous 

drugs and wrote the League’s official commentary on this subject.  

In the last four years Prof. Hall was in charge of League broadcasting and films and of 

liaison with the British Dominions. He served as visiting professor at Harvard University 

in 1940.  

Prof. Hall’s speech Monday will be on the topic “The Dilemma of Democracy.” 

SPEAKS MONDAY: H: Duncan. Hall, formerly of the League of Nations Secretariat, will 

appear Monday before students in the University graduate study program on “Public 

Policy in a World at War” which is entering its final week of lectures. Mr. Hall will 

address the group on “The Dilemma of Democracy” at 4:15 in the Rackham lecture hall. 
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